December 3, 1956

Dr. M. L. King, Jr. Dextor Avenue Baptist Church Montgomery, Alabama

Dear Dr. King:

I am enclosing the program of activities scheduled for our forthcoming Religious Emphasis Week, January 7-11, 1957. As in the past, I would appreciate you mentioning the activities to your congregation at times you consider most practicable. It is possible that I can make additional printed programs available for interested members of your congregation early in January.

Thanks for whatever you might do in helping to advertise our program.

Sincerely yours,

Daniel W. Wynn Chaplain

DWW:ml Encl.